
12 Days of HOPE 4 Youth: Day 9

On the ninth day of Christmas, HOPE 4 Youth thanks the youth in our community who are partnering
with us to help homeless youth, many of whom are their peers. Recently at Champlin Park High
School, the band included a song in their concert that captured the perspective of someone
experiencing homelessness during their concert. The Champlin Park Leo Club partnered with the
band to raise funds at the concert for homeless youth and decided to donate those funds to HOPE 4
Youth. The students ended up raising more than $1,000 for us that evening.

Please consider supporting HOPE 4 Youth this holiday season like these youth did, so that we can
continue to provide our programs to change the lives of even more homeless young people. You can
make a gift online at www.HOPE4YouthMN.org/Donate or via mail to HOPE 4 Youth, 2191
Northdale Blvd NW, Coon Rapids, MN 55433. Any amount and all gifts are appreciated. Thank you!

https://www.hope4youthmn.org/12-days-of-hope-4-youth-day-9/
http://www.hope4youthmn.org/Donate?fbclid=IwAR3zwosH0O3WtOQztVzYHjykag6qgSP5Hx0OfuYIs3jIy7GtP6IZu2r4MmE

